To: ALL BMPLOYREES OF SRI
from: THE APRIL 3 MOVEMENT

e voted unanimously at our meeting Tuesday night to make the
following request of SRI Presldent Chearles Anderson:

A1l SRI employees should be =llowed and encouraged to attend the
closed circuit broadcast in Memorial:®Auditorium of the Trustees?
hearine on Stanford snd SRI, Furthermore, they should recelve

full psy on Wednesday, including the hours from 2:00psms bO 5:45.

In our letter to Mr. Anderson, we stressed our feellng that the
hearings had been set up 1n an undemocratic fashion, with adminls-
trations of both institutions taking authority to decide what
points of view mixht be represented. In the case of SRI, we regretb
that the employees were not allowed %o select delegates as spokes-
men for them,S0 we have a situstion where SRI administrators

only will be spesking.

Nonetheless, we feel that at the very least SRI employees should
be ziven the right to watch the hearing, as the final declsion of

the Stanford Board of Trustees will affect your-jobs andlives.
_wé continue to stress that the University can change its funding
priorities so to increase the socope of soclially useful research

possible for SRI people to do. We hope to discuss thisg with you
in person, st SRI or Stanford. Please call 321-2300 x3114,

Sincerely,

THE APRIL 3rd MOVIMENT



